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to Friedman, me, Craig, Richard, Charles, Joey, Valen, Dana 
 
Good evening,  
Please add to public comment.  
 
Item 6.1:   
Has a detailed recovery analysis been performed to quantify what is being billed 
vs what is being pumped?  While this won’t identify whether the loss is due to 
leaking supply pipes or malfunctioning meters it will quantify in gallons and 
dollars what the loss is vs the expenditure on new meters etc..   
if the analysis hasn’t been done it would just be a matter of reading the main 
meter, quickly reading all of the homeowner meters ( do it on a Saturday midday 
when the school is closed and either shut off the main or just ask people to not 
use water for an hour or so) then do the same thing 30 days or so later. There 
will be some math as there are cubic ft meters and gallon meters.   
In regards to Verizon boosters. We have one and it’s effective but in a very short 
range and that is reliant on where the booster is located in relation to your 
modem.  At our home we receive no Verizon signal within 40-50ft of our meter 
location even with a booster.    
 
Item 7-2:  as We have stated before we have no issue with rate increases but 
they must be a) justifiable based on detailed financial analysis showing projected 
cost increases, capital improvement projects that are mandatory to maintain 
system performance, and improving reserves for unforeseen emergencies. b) we 
know that the idea of tiered pricing has continually been dismissed as 
“insignificant and not worth it”.  We disagree.   If the variable charge above 
baseline usage was at a point that  was significant it would be worth it.  If 
software is the holdup to this then change the software.  The most impactful way 
to encourage conservation is to have the biggest users pay more per unit  after a 
baseline allowance then  those that use less.   
Item 7-3- no financials have been provided in order to fairly comment on item 7-
2.   
 
Regards,  

        Greg & Franya 	



  


